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30 September 2024 
 
 
 
Dear parents/guardians 

 

We have recently noticed that a few sixth form students have been wearing Ugg boots to school. As per 
our uniform policy, students are expected to wear smart shoes; Ugg boots do not meet this standard. 
 

If a member of the sixth form pastoral staff sees students wearing these boots, they will be asked to 
return home and change into appropriate footwear. Students have already been informed that Ugg 
boots, as well as other casual attire such as slogan jumpers, hoodies, and vest tops, do not comply with 
the dress code guidelines. Any student found wearing these items will also be sent home to change. 
 

We kindly ask for your support in reinforcing this message with your child to ensure they follow the 
school's uniform policy. 
 

Thank you. 
 

Best wishes 

Mr D White 

Head of Sixth Form 

 
 

cc: Students 
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